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DATE: May 2, 2013 

TO: All Gas Municipals and Gas Districts in Florida 

FROM: William B. McNulty, Economic Analyst, Division of Economics ·~~ 
RE: Data Request Regarding Draft Rule 25-7.0391, F.A.C., Petition for Limited 

Proceeding, and Draft Amendment of Rule 25-22.0406, F.A.C., Notice and Public 
Information on General Rate Increase Requests by Electric, Gas, and Telephone 
Companies 

On April 19, 2013, the Florida Public Service Commission staff sent a data request 
related to the draft rules identified above to your gas municipality, gas district, or other regulated 
gas safety entity. The request contained a response due date of May 3, 2013. The data request 
was sent to you in error. It was intended to be sent only to investor-owned gas utilities. It is not 
necessary for your gas municipality, gas district, or other regulated gas safety entity to respond to 
the data request and we apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you. If you 
should have any questions regarding this matter, please call me at 850-413-6848 
(bmcnulty@psc.state.fl.us). Thank you. 

cc: Kathryn Cowdery, Office of the General Counsel 
Pamela Page, Office of the General Counsel 
Marshall Willis, Division of Accounting and Finance 
Tom Ballinger, Division of Engineering 
Jim Dean, Division of Ecoomics 
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